
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  September 15, 2020 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Public Hearing on TxCDBG Program 
 

 

The City of Seguin is applying for federal grant funding for drainage improvements that 
requires a current Hazard Mitigation Plan.  The City was a Participant in the Alamo Area 
Council of Governments Local Mitigation Plan that expired on July 12, 2017. 
 
A new Hazard Mitigation Plan is being created, but will not be presented to Council until 
later in 2021.  Therefore, we recommend re-adopting the expired plan until the end of 
December, 2021. 
 
 


